
St. John’s Primary School - Newsletter 
 

 

   18th December 2023 

 

What’s Happening This Week! 

 

Tuesday 19th December  Accelerated Reading Assembly: P4-P7 Classes  

 

Mathletics/Maths Seeds Assembly: P1-P7 

Classes  

 

 

Wednesday 20th December Coaching with Micheal – All classes – Children 

can wear PE uniform to school 

 

 

P7: ‘Love for Life’ Programme (parental consent) 

 

 

Thursday 21st December Parent Support Group Disco: £2 per child – during 

the school day - children can wear Christmas 

jumpers/non uniform to school 

 

Journey to Santa Run – whole school!  

 

Friday 22nd December 

 

 

 

 

School closes @ 11am for the Christmas Holidays. 

 

Please note that there will be no morning club on 

Friday 22nd December . 

 

Term 2 commences on Monday 8th January 
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